
Our T-Ten Hybrid
program gets a
BIG UPGRADE
from TOYOTA

We recently received
news that Toyota has
allocated 2 Highlander
Hybrid SUV's to our
program. These vehicles
come in addition to
our 2021 Prius Prime to
help continue the
investment in not only
hybrid technology, but
our students and our
program. 
(Continues page 3)

Mercedes Benz
brings new
equipment and
tools to Earle C.
Clements

We are extremely proud to
be partners with several
manufacturers at our center
and those partnerships
continue to be fruitful for
our students. Recently we
were recognized as a MB
Star campus and have begun
receiving a host of engines,
transmissions, new work
stations and tool boxes to
add to the Mercedes Benz
program here at Earle C.
Clements.
(Continues page 4)
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Upcoming ASE Testing:
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The first Cohort of T-Ten students are
preparing for their first trip to the ASE

testing facility. Currently the center is still
under full Covid-19 protocol with face

coverings, social distancing,  and sanitizing
procedures, but with informed planning  we
can make sure our students have a safe and

productive time on their trip to the
ProMetrics testing center.




ThankThankThank
youyouyou   

Earle C.Earle C.Earle C.
ClementsClementsClements




We wanted to make sure that we
recognized our fantastic home center

for working with us and providing
funding for our students to take their

first ASE tests.  

LETC NEWS
This last few months we have hit

some very significant milestones in
every program we have here at
Earle C. Clements and most of

them have to do with our
expansion and growth. Our

partners see the potential for
growth and the quality of our

students here so they continue to
invest and help us meet the need
of our students and the industry
that they are joining. Continue

reading to learn more!!!

This last year has marked some
interesting and rewarding

challenges to overcome and not just
for our students, but staff also. 
Recently our T-ten instructors

attended the annual T-ten
conference virtually. This challenge

like all others was met with only
success in mind. After 3 days of a
virtual conference we can call it

exactly that. A complete success.

With the new year firmly on its
ever forward path we look
forward to the spring and

summer months but remember
the winter and its constant

reminders that it can change our
world instantly. This is the

mantra that we move forward
with now, our days and

instructions always prepared to
change and continue moving

forward, hence the name of this
newsletter. 



T-TEN PROGRAM
UPDATES
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Hybrid Program Update
(Continued from page 1)



With the current trends going to Hybrid technology and more electrified cars, Toyota is leading the way

and making sure its technology is available to the current students and future technicians at its
dealerships. Toyota has been instrumental in helping build the T-Ten program at Earle C. Clements and
continues with investing in the program and our students. The expected delivery of our new Highlander

Hybrids is February 2022, and will arrive by the time you read our next newsletter, This adds to our current
2021 Prius Prime to make an impressive start to our Hybrid fleet. We are excited to see the finishing

touches put on the Toyota Hybrid Training program and with a member of our T-Ten staff actually helping
to write the final examination for the program and being on the conference calls for the curriculum

development, we are invested from beginning to the end with this industry changing technology and cant
wait to bring this to our students and our industry. Stay tuned for more updates on this and other exciting

news from our T-Ten program and LETC family.

T-Ten Annual
Conference 
Virtual Edition
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Recently our T-ten

instructors attended the
annual T-ten conference

digitally as well. This
challenge like all others

was met with only success
in mind. After 3 days of a
virtual conference we can

call it exactly that. A
complete success.

T-Ten 
Second Cohort



Though Covid has directly

impacted the arrival of new
students on center we are

very proud to announce that
we have started the second

cohort of T-Ten students and
look forward to updating you

on their progress as the
months go by.

Pictured from left to right
CJ Francois, Pathanay Roll,

John Rabl, and Jeffrey Sorto
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ISSUE 3  MARCH 2022

Recently Mercedes upgraded our
program to MB Campus from MB Star
Connect, their post secondary school

college level designation.
The MB Campus accreditation

that we received also comes with
some amazing upgrades from
Mercedes Benz to benefit our

students. Pictured to the left you will
see some of the amazing recent

additions we have had the pleasure of
adding to our program. Mercedes
Benz sent tools, new boxes, work
stations and several engines and

transmissions to add to their already
impressive offering here at Earle C.
Clements. If you want to learn more
and get your hands on, give us a call

or drop us an email.





Snap-on tools donated by Mercedes Benz

Pictured: Cody Johnson and Darrien Noriega
check over the new tools and engines

Pictured: Rajanajoy Gregory-Smith gets
familiar with the newest MB offerings 
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Exciting things happening in the Medium Heavy program here at Earle C .Clements 

Job Corp center. We Have received a TEXA Diesel Laptop system to use for various diagnostic applications.
The TEXA Diesel laptop has far more diagnostic capabilities than a standard scan tool and is able to run

system tests and also adjust parameters in the truck onboard diagnostic system. This tool is just one
example of some of the amazing tools in our ever growing Heavy Duty Diesel Technology program. 
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Dates:

Contact:

Congratulations
to AST Student

Davonte Horsley
for completing

the AST Program,
Good Luck!!!!!

Congratulations
to Matthew
Ramirez for

completing the
Medium Heavy
Truck Program,

Good Luck!!!!



Dan Hall - Director 

(270) 389-5311
Hall.Dan@Jobcorps.org 



Tammy Sampson - Deputy

Director
Sampson.Tammy@Jobcorps.org
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